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**PHOTO’S BELOW**
Update:

Below please find a sketch of the suspect in this Aggravated Battery.  Once again, police encourage anyone with information regarding this crime to contact Detective Donald Gauntner or Broward County Crime Stoppers.
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Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an aggravated battery that occurred on Wednesday, February 10, 2010.  The battery occurred in the 2800 block of Northwest 19 Street at approximately 1:45 P.M.
Investigators have learned that a verbal disturbance ensued between the culprit and the victim, Virlyn Watson, over where his pick-up truck was parked.  During this verbal exchange Watson threw a baseball bat at the culprit; however, it missed him.  The subject then retrieved the thrown bat and struck Watson approximately three times in his head.  

The culprit fled the area on a bicycle.  He was last seen wearing a dark shirt with khaki pants.  He was also wearing a backpack at the time.  The culprit was described as being approximately 18-22 years of age, black male, and 5’7”.

Watson was transported to Broward General Medical Center where he is currently in critical condition.  Watson’s injuries have been described as life threatening.

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Donald Gauntner at 954-828-5527 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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